
California Regional Water Quality Control Board 
Los Angeles Region 

320 West Fourth Street, Suite 200, Los Angeles, California, 960 13 
(213) 576-6600 Fax (213) 5764640 

Linda S. Adams http:/lwww.waterboards.ca.govllosangeles 
Acting Secrelaryfor 

E~~vironmental Protect ion 

Edmund G. Brown Jr. 
Governor 

Mr. Gene N. Ortega 
ExxonMobil Oil Corporation 
3700 West 190th St., TPT2-6 
Torrance, CA 90504 

TERMLNATION OF GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS AT FORMER 
MOBIL SERVICE STATION lIMKC, 7359 ROSECRANS AVENUE, PARMOUNT, 
CALIFORNIA (ORDER NO. R4-2007-0019, SEIUES NO. 040; CI NO. 9341) 

Dear Mr. Ortega: 

In our letter dated November 27, 2007, we informed you that the subject discharge is regulated under 
Order No. R4-2007-00 1 9, (Series No. 040), which specifies your Waste Dischqge Requirements (WDR) . 

In a letter dated October 8, 2010, you notified the Regional Board that you ceased Fenton's Reagent 
injection for this site and that you requested termination of the WDR. 

Because the ongoing remediatian does not plan to continue to inject Fenton's Reagent, you no longer 
need the WDR. The coverage under Board Order No. R4-2007-0019, (Series No. 0401, for the subject 
facility is hereby terminated with the exception of enforcement under the term of the permit. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Project Manager, Mr. Nhan Bao, at (213) 576-6703 or the 
Chief of Groundwater Permitting and Land Disposal Sectian, Dr. Rebecca Chou, at (2 1 3) 576-66 1 8. 

Sincerely, 

--y- 
Samuel Unger, P.E. 
Executive Officer 

cc: Ms. Yvonne Shanks, State Water Resources Control Board, Underground Storage T* 
Cleanup Fund 

Mr. Tim Smith, Los Angeles County Department of Public Works, Environmental 
Programs Division 

Ms. Nancy Matsumoto, Water Replenishment District of Southern California 
Mr. Brad A. McCardell, Kleinfelder 
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